
 PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the regularly scheduled meeting of the Crystal Lake 
Planning and Zoning Commission for Wednesday, March 5, 2014 is hereby canceled as there are 
no pending matters for the Commission’s review at this time.  The next meeting of the Planning and 
Zoning Commission will be their regularly scheduled meeting on March 19, 2014 at 7:30 p.m. in the 
City Council Chambers located at 100 W. Woodstock Street. 
 

/s/  Tom Hayden, Chair 
City of Crystal Lake 
Planning and Zoning Commission 


